
Nameste from Nepal 
Woodcroft teachers 
visited our link school in 
Kathmandu. 



The Journey to Nepal – 4,500miles! 

On the 27th of September 2013 Mr Tallon and Ms Vanner 
travelled to Nepal. We were visiting our link school, 
Nagarjuna Academy and Kids World, in Kathmandu. They 
had an amazing adventure! This is a short slide show about 
the people and places they visited on their trip. 



First stop – Nagarjuna Kids World 
They were greeted 
by pupils of the Kids 
World, the 
elementary school, 
with welcome gifts 
of flowers and 
scarves. They made 
us feel very special. 





Nameste  - A warm welcome from the staff 



Woodcroft was on display in the foyer 
of  Kids World - our link school 



A view of the Himalayas 

We could see the 
snow capped 
Himalayan 
Mountains from 
Nagarjuna Academy. 



They began their adventure! 
 Patan Durbar Square 

A night visit to Patan 
Durbar Square. This 
is situated at the 
centre of Kathmandu. 
One of its attractions 
is The Ancient Royal 
Palace where the 
Malla Kings of 
Lalitpur resided. The 
Durbar Square is a 
marvel of Newa 
architecture. 
 



Pashupathinah Temple 
Pashupatinath Temple 
is one of the most 
significant Hindu 
Temples of Shiva in 
the world. It is located 
on the banks of the 
Bagmati River part of 
Kathmandu. The 
temple serves as the 
seat of the national 
deity, Lord 
Pashupatinath.  



Swayambhu 

Swayambhu is an ancient Buddhist 
religious complex on top of a hill in 
the Kathmandu Valley, west of the 
city. It is also known as the 
Monkey Hill as there are holy 
monkeys in parts of the temple. 
 

Ms Vanner learns how to use a 
singing bowl. 



Chitwan – A Jungle Expedition 
Mr Tallon stroked an elephant he met along 
the path! 



 A Tharu Village 

The Tharu people originate form the 
Terau in the southern foothills of the 
Himalayas. 
 



Into the jungle! 
Our jungle guides, Raj and 
Dinesh, took us trekking  to find 
Rhinos! 



Crocodiles! 

Down the river on 
canoes past lots of 
crocodiles! 



Elephants took us through the jungle! 



A chepang ‘Jungle’ school visit 

We visited the Chepang School that 
Woodcroft raise harvest money for 
every year.  



Back to the busy streets of 
Kathmandu! 



 Goodbye from the Kids World staff 



The  friendliest country in the world! 

Mr Tallon says goodbye to the Principle of Nagarjuna 



Nameste from Nepal 


